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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

 

A warm welcome to our new Ducklings who have settled in so well. 

I hope you all had a lovely summer. It is  

wonderful to see all our children back in school 

and I am really impressed with how well everyone 

has settled back in. We are all really excited for 

the school year ahead.  

Well done to this inspirational Owl who  

completed a very muddy race for life with a huge 

smile on his face.  

An incredible achievement for this hardworking 

Kingfisher who signed for Hull FC yesterday!  

A huge congratulations to the both of you. 



 

 

 

 

Shelter building, stick snapping and minibeast hunting. What a great 

start to Forest School for Robins! 

Our School Environment 

We hope you all enjoyed visiting 

school this week to see all the 

changes to our environment. It was 

great to welcome you back into 

school. All the staff would like to 

thank you for all your positive 

feedback. Your kind words are  

really appreciated by everyone.  

Fun with music 

Skelton has the musical bug! Since their first music lesson of the year, children 

in Owls have been using the glockenspiels non-stop! Kingfishers also enjoyed 

their first of many ukulele lessons. 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our winning class is: 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

22nd September—Kingfishers at York 

Food Festival 

 

28th September—Ducklings and  

Robins local walk 

 

1st October—Ducklings and  

Robins local walk 

 

17th October—National Poetry day 

 

15th October—Art day 

 

20th/21st October—DT days 

 

22nd October—Half term 

 

1st November—Back to school 

 

 

Due to an allergy, we are now a 

nut free school. Thank you for your 

understanding and support with 

this. 

98% 

94% 

95% 
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Friends of Skelton Primary School 

If you would be interested in leading or being a part of the Friends of  

Skelton Primary team then please speak to Miss Smithson. For more  

information about this group, please have a look on our school website 

under the ‘our school’ and ‘community’ tab or speak to Miss Smithson  

directly. 

 


